
 

 
 

Weekly News

29th June 2018

Daisy Class

Stay and Play

Please sign up for our Stay and 
Play sessions! We would like to 
invite you to come and join us in 
Daisy Class for half an hour at 
the beginning of the session.

Thursday 5th and Friday 6th July 
- everyone welcome!

Paddling Pool Days 

We are planning to schedule 
paddling pool days for the final 

week of term. Children just need 
to bring in a towel and swimming 
costume/trunks in a named bag. 

(w/c 16th July). Please ask if you 
have any questions.

Next Week!

We will be using the KS1 
playground and learning how to 

use the apparatus safely. 

Please remember that Daisy 
Class is closed ALL DAY on 

Friday 13th July! This is when 
children will visit their new 

Reception Class.

. 

Summer Concert   
Wednesday 4th July        

(NEXT WEEK!!)

9.15am - AM children         
12.45pm - PM children

We have been rehearsing hard 
and we are getting really 

confident singing our songs.We 
can't wait to share them with you.

Maths this week

We have been making repeating 
patterns using all sorts of lovely 
resources such as peg boards, 

printing, fish scales and 
playdough. Can you spot a 

repeating pattern anywhere?

The Rainbow Fish

We read the story of the Rainbow 
Fish and created lots of sparkling 
creations. We talked about how 

the rainbow fish shared his scales 
and thought about what we would 
share with our friends and family.  


